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Good Evening WinniHOG2529 Members,

Happy New Year. | wanted to take a few moments and bring you up to speed on a few items of

importance. Here goes;

1. Our Chapter meeting scheduled for 10 January is postponed. Given the large number of motorcycles that
are stored in our normal meeting room, we need to find another venue that can safely accommodate our
chapter members. We are working with the dealership and | hope to have an update on this within the next
two weeks.

2. 2021 Membership cards will no longer be distributed. Active members will be issued a sticker that will be
affixed to your national card. More info on this will be forthcoming from our Membership Officer, Gerry F.
3. 2021 membership dues are due. Anyone who has not paid their dues by 31 Jan 2021, will no longer be
considered an active member. Please provide your dues to Gerry quickly.

3. We are exploring the use of Zoom, to enable remote participation at all of our meetings. It will take us a
few weeks to work out the kinks, and want to thank you in advance for your patience as we work this out.

4. 2021 ride planning will start no later than the beginning of February, and we are looking to involve anyone
who wants to help out. More coming on this in the near future from our Assistant Director, Rob C.

5. 1 am looking for candidates who are willing to serve as a Discretionary Officer. The immediate positions |
am looking to fill are; a) Head Road Captain, b) Merchandise Officer, c) Membership Officer. Please send me
an email if you are interested by 17 January. Other Discretionary Officer positions may become available in
the near future.

6. Check our Website frequently; www.winnihog2529.org . This will be our primary method of
communicating timely and important information to our membership.

7. Surprise Event for Chapter Members on 18 January. Stay tuned to our Website for details.

On behalf of Assistant Director Rob Clarke, Treasurer Gerry Fernandez, Secretary Chris Colbert, and myself,
we look forward to working with all of you in the coming year. Finally, please know that we are striving to
increase transparency and committed to executing our Chapter Mission; “ Ride Safe & Have Fun."

Ride Safe & Have Fun

Joe Monti

Director, Winnipesaukee HOG Chapter 2529
Cell (401-447-3872)
director@winnihog2529.org
www.winnihog2529.org




